
Appendix 1 

City of Bath World Heritage Site Setting Supplementary Planning Document 

Summary of Key Issues and Proposed Course of Action following Consultation 

There was wide support for the Supplementary Planning Document including from 

statutory consultees such as English Heritage. A total of 24 responses were 

received. These are currently being reviewed and a schedule of suggested changes 

is being produced which will be reported to the cabinet on 14th November 2012. 

Some of the key issues and the proposed course of action to address them is listed 

below. 

 

Key Issues from the Consultation Proposed Course of Action 

  

The document is comprehensive and 
sometimes difficult to find the way 
around 

A table will be included in the introduction 
directing users to relevant sections for a 
selection of anticipated specific purposes. 

There is some repetition within and 
between chapters which could be 
reduced 

Sections of the document will be combined 
where possible to reduce repetition and 
where this is not appropriate points will be 
summarised with cross referencing to where 
the issue is dealt with more fully  

Improvements to the maps are 
suggested including numbering and 
clarity of reproduction 

The presentation of maps will be reviewed 

Comments on the potential complexity 
of the assessment process  

A summary and a flow diagram of the impact 
assessment process using a fictional case 
study will be included to clarify the process  

Various changes are suggested to 
enhance the document including 
adding additional viewpoints and 
reference to specific sites  

Where appropriate changes will be 
incorporated. Some suggestions are outside 
the scope of the document. 

Various comments on the wording 
relating to the setting including 
suggestions for additional areas to be 
added to the setting  

Specific points to be considered and 
clarification or revisions to be considered as 
appropriate  

 


